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      September 2025 BOARD REPORT 
 
Districtwide Technology 
 

 WCUSD #5 will be transitioning to Qmlativ Student Management system for the 2026-2027 
school year. This multi month transition and training process will be planned and implemented 
through various positions: curriculum coordinators, technology department, and technology the 
media specialist.  
 

 2025 State Testing results are available and have been distributed to building and subject level 
leadership. This data will be reviewed and revision curriculum discussions will begin to take place 
in the next month.   
 

 Grades 6-12 Student Chromebooks are due for replacement the 2026-2027 school year. The process 
of selection will begin this fall. The Chromebooks in grades 1-5 were replaced the 2024-2025 school 
year.  
 

Federal Grant Update 
 

 WCUSD #5 was notified that Title II funds in the amount of $43,705 will be available for the 2025-
2026 school year. Some Title II funds will be transferred to Title I to cover the funding shortfall in 
that grant. Approx. $14,000 will be reserved in Title II for professional development for teachers 
and administrators.  
 
County parochial schools also receive a portion of title funds based on their enrollment. The three 
parochial schools that participate are: Saints Peter and Paul Catholic Grade School, Monroe County 
Christian School and Gibault Catholic High School. All federal funds designated for private schools 
are monitored, approved and paid for by the WCUSD #5 District Office.  

 
 
 
 
 


